

Nicholas J. Bronni Deputy Solicitor General

Direct Dial: (501) 682-6302 Email: nicholas.bronni@arkansasag.gov

March 19, 2018

Hon. Scott S. Harris Clerk of the Court Supreme Court of the United States 1 First Street, NE Washington, DC 20543

Re: Planned Parenthood v. Jegley, No. 17-935

Dear Mr. Harris:

I write on behalf of Respondents Larry Jeglev and Matt Durrett to request a 7-day extension of Respondents' April 11, 2018 deadline for filing a response to the petition for a writ of certiorari in the above-captioned matter. An extension would make the response due on April 18, 2018. Respondents previously requested and received a 30-day extension of the period for filing a response.

Prior to making this request, Respondents and Petitioners conferred and agreed that a further 7-day extension would be mutually beneficial and better enable the parties to meet other professional obligations. Therefore, Respondents request a 7-day extension of the period for filing their response to the petition for a writ of certiorari.

Thank you for your kind assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Nicholas J. Bronni

Deputy Solicitor General

cc: Carrie Y. Flaxman, Esq. (via email) Jeffrey L. Fisher, Esq. (via email)



